
Dates to                  
Remember 

 
June 
4th & 5th Duck Race 
and Pirates Day see 
page 4 
 
 10th. Last day of               
          playgroups 
 
20th.  Last day for  
Milford Public Schools 
 
21st. First day of             
          Summer 
 

July  
4th. Celebrate                  
   Independence Day 

 
  
 

5th. Summer Days  
        program begins 
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Milford Family 
Resource Center Staff:: 
Program Coordinator: 
Elizabeth Gaffney                          
Parent Educators: 
Kathy Aspinwall                                        
Judy Lobdell                                                 
Anne Mundy  
 

The Milford Family 
Resource Center 

@Pumpkin Delight 
School                           

24 Art Street             
and  

Calf Pen Meadow 
School 

395 Welch’s Point Rd. 
Milford, CT 06460  

(203)783-3626 
mfrc@milforded.org  

Playground Safety Tips 
As the weather is getting warmer and there are more families using  playgrounds: 

1. Make sure surfaces around playground equipment have at least 12 inches of wood chips,      
        mulch, sand, or pea gravel, or are mats made of safety-tested rubber or rubber-like     
        materials. 

2.   Check that protective surfacing extends at least 6 feet in all directions from play    
       equipment. For swings, be sure surfacing extends, in back and front, twice the height of              
       the suspending bar. 

3.  Make sure play structures more than 30 inches high are spaced at least 9 feet apart. 

4.  Check for dangerous hardware, like open "S" hooks or protruding bolt ends.  

5.  Make sure spaces that could trap children, such as openings in guardrails or between  
       ladder rungs, measure less than 3.5 inches or more than 9 inches. 

6.  Check for sharp points or edges in equipment. 

7.  Look out for tripping hazards, like exposed concrete footings, tree stumps, and rocks. 

8.  Make sure elevated surfaces, like platforms and ramps, have guardrails to prevent     
       falls. 

9.  Check playgrounds regularly to see that equipment and surfacing are in good condition     
       and, of course, carefully supervise children on playgrounds to make sure they're safe. 

 Our summer program is open to Milford families with 
children ages birth to five. Playgroups will be held            

Tuesdays and Thursdays with a field trip on                   
Wednesdays.  Families can sign up for a Tuesday or  
Thursday play group and register for a Wednesday 

fieldtrip on a first come basis. The playgroup runs for 6 
weeks starting  July 5th and goes from 9:30 -11:00 AM 

and will include free play, arts and crafts, outdoor             
activities and a circle time. The location will take place at 

Pumpkin Delight.   

Further information will be available soon.. 



 

Making friends  at  Playgroup 

Alumni Dad with  his son Busy designer/builder Alumni Mom with  her son 

Fun at Circle Time With Friends 

Fun at Pumpkin Delight  at Our 
Friday Outdoor Playgroup 

The  Giggling Pig is now in Milford Ct 

Check out their website at: 

 
https://www.thegigglingpig.com/milford-

walk-ins 
 



https://forms.gle/UU9Cyq8XNuEZd6rA6







